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NSW Rural Fire Service Headquarters
Locked Bag 17
GRANVILLE NSW 2142

3 May 2016

Dear Sir / Madam

Consultation on Planning Proposal to rezone River Gums Estate, fronting Maiden
Smith Drive, Moama in Murray Local Government Area

The Western Joint Regional Planning Panel has been appointed by the Minister for
Planning and Infrastructure as the relevant planning authority for the above planning
proposal at Maiden Smith Drive, Moama, in the Murray Local Government Area.

As required by Section 117 Direction 4.4 Planning for Bushfire Protection, consultation on
this planning proposal is required with the Commissioner of the NSW Rural Fire Service.
Therefore, | invite you to provide comment on the planning proposal by 31 May 2016.
Please respond as soon as practicable if you require additional time or information to
comment on the proposal.

I have enclosed one CD which includes the planning proposal and all supporting
documentation.

If you can please provide comment either by email to jrppenquiry@jrpp.nsw.gov.au or by
post to: Western Joint Regional Planning Panel, c/o Regional Panels Secretariat, GPO Box
39, Sydney NSW 2001.

If you have any enquiries about the specifics of the planning proposal, please contact
Jenna McNabb on 02 6841 2180 or via email to jenna.mcnabb@planning.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely

Stuart Withington
MANAGER
REGIONAL PANELS SECRETARIAT

Regional Panels Secretariat 23-33 Bridge Street Sydney NSW 2000 GPO Box 39 Sydney NSW 2001
T 029228 2060 F 02 9228 2066 E jrppenquiry@jrpp.nsw.gov.au



